
 

Monday, November 14, 2016  

Dear parents and neighbours, 

I am inviting you and everyone to come to my second Ward Council Meeting of the school year to discuss 

and address issues at your schools, to talk about parent involvement and ways to effect changes at the 

Board.  Superintendents of Education and I will be sharing the latest Board information and other program 

updates.  School council chairs and co-chairs please bring forward issues that affect your schools. 

Guest speaker and TDSB teacher, Troy Shepherd, will speak on the importance of well-being and its 

inextricable connection to student achievement.  We will be encouraged to habituate at least one well-being 

strategy, as models for our children.  

Please note location change and for past Trustee Reports: 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward20/Ward20/TrusteeReports,NewslettersandUpdates.aspx  

See you on the 28th, 

 

 

 

YOU’RE INVITED! 

WARD COUNCIL MEETING 

With Guest Speaker Troy Shepherd on 

‘Strategies for Student Well-being and Success’ 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2016 

6:30 PM – 8:30 PM 

Bridlewood Jr Public School  

60 Bridlewood Blvd. 

Light dinner will be served and child minding service is provided.                                                                   

Interpretation available upon request. 

 


